
 

From: Deborah McCann [ ]  

Sent: 02 June 2017 07:44 

To: Ed Gerry 
Subject: Blandford + Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Dear Mr Gerry 

Following receipt of the revised SA and my accompanied site visit on 1st of June 2017 I 

have additional points for clarification as follows from the Neighbourhood Plan Group: 

 

1. Having walked the revised Local Green Space boundary please provide information on 

why this revised boundary was chosen. 

2. Why is the Conservation Area status of the area not considered adequate to provide the 

protection for the area? 

3. In terms of the provision of the primary school site please can you sup;y me with 

further detail on the other school sites were considered?  

 

kind regards 

Deborah 

 

--  
Deborah McCann BSc MRICS MRTPI Dip Arch Con Dip LD 
Planning Consultant 
CEDR accredited mediator 

 

 




